
U.S. Department of Labor Bureau of Labor Statistics
JOLTS Data Collection Center

2300 Main St., STE 1104
Kansas City, MO 64108

833-985-9693

September 23, 2025

Attn: contact
Con_firm
Con_address
Con_address2

Dear contact:

In an effort to collect vital data for the Job Openings and Labor Turnover Survey (JOLTS) I am
again reaching out to encourage your participation. Your contribution is important to the 
understanding of how firms like yours are doing in today’s economy. 

I assure you that our request for your time is not taken lightly. Our goal to keep your time and 
effort to a minimum. Accordingly, JOLTS asks just 6 simple questions and takes just a few 
minutes to complete each month. 

The data that you provide will be used to estimate monthly job openings and labor turnover 
data that are eagerly awaited by Federal, State, and local governments, academia, the media, 
and many others.

A JOLTS representative will contact you soon to address any of your questions or concerns. 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us by emailing joltsdcc_KC@bls.gov or calling 1-
833-985-9693 and asking for from_user. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in JOLTS. 

Best regards,

David Sigmon
Data Collection Center Manager
Bureau of Labor Statistics
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